
March 6, 1984

Mr. Setsuo Yamada
Thomas Nakahara Realty, Inc.
101 Aupuni street, Suite 214
Hilo, Hawa.Ld, 96720

Dear Mr. Yamada:

Ohana
Alejo
TMK:

Dwelling Application
Sebastian
9-6-18:37

No. 84-21

This is to acknowledge receipt of Exhibit A regarding the
subject application. As noted in this exhibit, reference is made
to a deed dated March 19, 1976, which was recorded on April 26,
1976, at the Bureau of Conveyances in Liber 11365 Page 562. May
we have a copy of this deed sent to us so we can review it to
assure that there are no covenants on the property.

Your immediate attention on this matter is appreciated. Action
on this application will be deferred pending receipt and review of
the above document.

Should you have any further questions, please feel free to
contact this office.

Sincerely,

~~~
,tV (S IDNEY FUKE
o Planning Director
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